Mrs Sandra McGregor

24 Denoon Terrace

Dundee

DD2 2 EB 

23rd July 2004

Dear Sandra
Many thanks for your ‘phone call this afternoon. Sorry I was outside when I took the call and may have sounded a bit vague (not really unusual you understand).
I have enclosed the latest correspondence which we have had with the Lord Lyon including one with his/her hand written comments in the hope that they may be of help to you.

I enclose our old, now illegal coat of arms which is much more impressive than the new one. From it you will see in particular that the Leopard had huge whiskers.
I have also enclosed some of the Crests which I have had redrawn in recent times in the hope that they also will be of help to you. If there are any more queries, whilst I am no authority on the subject, I am probable the best you will get.

As always many thanks for your help

Yours 

Innes
